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Arrangements for last day of half term 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I would like to inform you that we will have an early finish for the October half term at 1pm on 

Friday 20th October for pupils in Year 7-10 due to staff training. School meals will be available for 

pupils as usual on that day.  

Pupils in Year 11 will be completing their Maths Paper 3 PPE, which will finish at approximately 

2.30pm for most pupils. 

At the time of writing this letter, we believe all school bus services will run at 1pm and we will let 

you know in advance if this changes.  

Pupils will return to school on Monday 30th October 2023 at the normal start time. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms G. O’Hagan 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


